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President's Letter:

I would like to say 'Welcome' to the new Aventurites! I hope
you had a really good weekend. I know you didn't have much to
eat... (wink, wink ;-) ).

I was praying for each of you on the weekend. I can remember
my first weekend, I had a lot of fun! (Though I was too shy.)

The next reunion will be like a mini weekend, lots of food and
a chance to see all of the people that were on your weekend. For
those of you that did not go on the weekend, come to the next
reunion and join me in meeting the new Aventurites. Let's have a
packed house (or church!)

May the Lord bless you,

Matt Johnson
Aventura President

Upcoming Reunions and Other Dates:
Please give some thought to hosting a reunion at your church.

October Reunion:
Saturday, October 27, 6:30pm
New Hope Anglican Church
1475 Main St. (CT 73),
Watertown, CT, Closed reunion!

Please consider bringing a favorite snack or soda to share! ;-)



" For | know the plans | have for you,” declares the LoRD, “plans to prosper you and not
to harm you, plans to give you hope and a future. ** Then you will call on me and come
and pray to me, and | will listen to you. ** You will seek me and find me when you seek

me with all your heart.
Jeremiah 29:11-13

Dear Aventura Community,

Our last team meeting is this coming Friday, and we are ready and raring to go! I'm excited to see how
the Spirit is moving among us as get closer to the weekend! I'm so thankful for each and every team
member and how they have dedicated themselves to the team and the weekend.

What joy it was to find out the weekend is a go! We have 11 guests. Please keep them in your prayers

and shower them with Palanca!

If you would like to volunteer for the "outside team" to serve or make something for the pot love please
call me at 860-489-3090 or Arthur at 860-307-4806. Thank you!!

Blessings,
Laura Roehl
Coordinator, Aventura #30

Guests

Elena Anstett
Luis Beltre
Steve-O Canciani
Abi Eveland
Emi Hazelton
Noah Hulton
Heather Monroe
Steve Peyre
Kristina Roaix
Casey Saade
Steven Schriver

Team

Spiritual Director — Rev. Doreen Gibbons
Spiritual Director — Mike Eldred
Coordinator — Laura Roehl

Chief Auxiliary — Arthur Richards Jr.
Assistant Chief — Rae LePine

Kitchen Auxiliary — Sandy Miller

Break Auxiliary — Cole Hafale

General Auxiliary — Emma-Lee Sechow

Rollo Room Auxiliary — Liz Atwood

Chapel Auxiliary — Amanda Morse

Palanca Auxiliary — Chad Fairclough

Music Director — Katie Sosnicki

Self-Awareness — Sara LePine

People of God — Andrew Bodnar

Call to Holiness — Mikayla Kallsen

Knowing is Loving — Stephen Johnson

Pass It On — Dave Zwart

Beyond the Weekend — Emily Lamy

Table Leader — Greg Gibbons

Table Leader — Dennis Redline

Table Leader/Music— Glenn Hafele

Table Leader — Pamela Little

Table Leader — Barb Clavette
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AVENTURA #30: The Mananita will be held at

The weekend will open at 8:00pm, October 7:30am and the weekend

12. will close at 4:30pm,
October 14.

Spiritual Director - Rev. Doreen Gibbons

Spiritual Director - Mike Eldred We are in need of servers

Coordinator - Laura Roehl for the meals this weekend!

Chief Auxiliary - Arthur Richards Jr. If you would like to

Assistant Chief - Rae LePine volunteer, please contact

Kitchen Auxiliary - Sandy Miller Sandy Miller at (860)

Break Auxiliary - Cole Hafale 482-560.

General Auxiliary - Emma-Lee Sechow

Rollo Room Auxiliary - Liz Atwood Please drop off any palanca

Chapel Auxiliary - Amanda Morse you have at Trinita on the

Palanca Auxiliary - Chad Fairclough afternoon of the 12th.

Music Director - Katie Sosnicki
Self-Awareness - Sara LePine
People of God - Andrew Bodnar
Call to Holiness - Mikayla Kallsen
Knowing is Loving - Stephen Johnson
Pass It On - Dave Zwart

Beyond the Weekend - Emily Lamy
Table Leader - Greg Gibbons
Table Leader - Dennis Redline
Table Leader/Music- Glenn Hafele
Table Leader - Pamela Little

Table Leader - Barb Clavette



Praver Requests:

Please feel free to send prayer requests to our ‘prayistas’:
Barb Clavette (JEClavette.at.snet.net or 482-0172)
and Sandy Miller (SanJeanM.at.AOL.com or 482-5601)

and they will pass the appropriate ones along to the Croaker to be listed
here. Be sure to let them know if you wish to remain anonymous or if you

don’t want the prayer published at all.

Web Stuff to Note:

Art Richards and Rachel LePine are currently redesigning the Aventura
site. Let us know what you'd like to see on the new site by messaging us

on FaceBook!

Servants of Aventura:

President Matt Johnson
(203) 206-4935

Treasurer Amanda Johnson

( 860) 489-9606

Corresponding Secretary Mikayla Kallsen
(860) 283 8340

Recording Secretary Sara LePine
(203) 573 1780

Publications Rachel LePine
(203) 573-1780

Weekend Laura Roehl

Information &
Registration Art Richards Jr.
860-307-4806

Reunions Sandy Miller
(860) 482-5601

Prayista Barb Clavette
Sandy Miller
(860) 482-0172
(860) 482-5601

Miscellany:

~For information on Aventura,
contact Art Richards

at Registration@AventuraCT.com
or call (860)-307-4806.

~To put something into the
Croaker, email Rachel LePine

at Publications@AventuraCT.com
or mhbaggins@sbcglobal.net.

~Follow us on Twitter
@AventuraCT

~For people who have been on an
Aventura weekend, join
AventuraCT on Facebook!



